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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  
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Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

8th January 2025 
            
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Staffing Update 
 
We are really pleased to welcome Mrs. Lisa Dawson who will teaching Year 3.  Mrs. Dawson has been a teaching 
assistant for a number of years before training to be a teacher.  She has been in school before the Christmas break 
to work with staff and children to understand how we work and get to know some of the class talking to them and to 
Mrs. Hudson.  We are looking forward to working with her for the remainder of the year.  As usual, Mrs. Dawson will 
be available on the door in the mornings and after school if you have any questions or queries. 
 
Mrs. Saunders will be teaching Miss Bloomfield’s class from Thursday this week.  Mrs. Saunders knows the school 
and the children well.  She will be working full time over the spring term.   
 
We are still recruiting for full-time permanent teachers for the summer and into next academic year.  As you know 
we will only appoint staff that we believe will uphold the standards we have come to expect to ensure that our 
children access the best education we can offer them.   
 
If you have any queries or concerns in the first instance please speak to the members of staff or to Miss Wilding or 
Mr. Hewitt as teachers in the same year groups. Further to this, please speak to myself or another member of the 
senior leadership team.  
 
Regards, 
 

 
Antony Kern 
Headteacher 


